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To: wlldp
Subject: Development: LINLITHGOW, HLL 12, PRESTON FARM FIELD
Date: 21 November 2015 17:29:42

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is
my first representation on the proposed plan.

I am writing to object to the proposed development as unsuitable for a number
of reasons. This land is longstanding greenbelt land and an asset to the town of
Linlithgow. Once built upon this cannot be recovered. The site is also a habitat to
protected species and highgrade agriculture. It therefore is inappropriate for
development. In addition, housing in this particular site will also dominate the
canal setting which is special and unique to Linlithgow.

Aside from this, no provision of additional services is being made for further
housing in the Linlithgow area. For example, the schools are full and traffic in the
town is far higher than previously already. This must be a prerequisite for
approval of any development in the area.

Yours faithfully,
Stephen Pashley
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